
From: Marsha Armstrong  

Date: April 6, 2013, 5:30:00 AM PDT 

Subject: In favor of ban on tripping horses! 

The subject line speaks for itself. I am from Rep. Bentz’s district and grew up in Harney and 

Malheur Counties. There is no practical use of a “big loop.” 

Thank you, 

Marsha Armstrong 

Ontario, OR 

 


